
 
Memorandum 

 
Date: April 12, 2010 
To: Falmouth Town Council 
From: Amanda L. Stearns, Community Development Director 

On behalf of the Community Development Committee 
Cc: Nathan A. Poore, Town Manager 
Re: Natural Resources Amendment Overview 

 
The amendments presented for public hearing were introduced by the Community 
Development Committee on March 8, 2010.  The final language is attached along with a 
matrix comparing the introduced language to the current ordinance, the LPAC proposal 
and state requirements. 
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